
 

Date: Feb. 16, 2018 

Subject: Small leak of oily water 

On Thursday, February 15th, an outdoor open-topped metal recycling bin was discovered to be 

leaking through an open drain hole. Less than 10 litres of oily water had leaked onto the 

concrete pad and adjacent grass. The spill was contained and cleaned up and repairs are being 

made to the recycling bin. There was no off-site leak and no health or safety risk posed to 

employees or members of the public.   

 

 

 


